
SPRINGS MENNONITE CHURCH 
December 30, 2018 

Fellowship and food in the basement  9:00 A.M. 

      Sunday School                     9:30 A.M.                            

Worship Service                                    10:30 A.M. 
 

“For the Lamb…will lead them to springs of living water.” Revelation 7:17 
 

Welcome  
 

Call to Worship 

 

Prayer 

 

Congregational Singing 
 

Children's Time-Beth Green 

 

Offering-*Children are invited to come forward with the ushers to collect a 

special offering for MCC's My Coins Count. 

 

Special Music- Adam Tice & Brody Thomas 

 

Poetry- Phoebe Wiley 

 

Congregational Singing 

 

Scripture- Psalm 148, Colossians 3:12-17 

 

Cardboard Testimonies 

 

Meditation-Changes in altitude, changes in perspective  

 

Hymn of Response 

 

Sharing and Prayer 

 

Benediction  

 

Sending Song 

**Please sign the registries that you will find on the back of the bench in front of 

you as you welcome those sitting near you. Blue prayer request forms can be 

placed in the offering plate to be shared during the worship service. 

 

Worship Leader: Don Green                          Children's Time: Beth Green 

Song Leader: Adam Tice                                             Video: Reuben Tice 

Sound Room: Ryan Critchfield                               Accompanist: Dixie Otto  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 Church Information: Phone: (814) 662-4201     

 

During our time without a settled pastor, we are blessed to have 

Paul Versluis as our part-time interim pastor.  

Office hours: Monday-Tuesday: 9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. or by 

appointment 

Cell phone: (734) 255-7006 

Email: pastor@springsmc.org 

 

If a pastoral need arises when neither the pastor nor Wendy has 

office hours, please call one of the elders listed below. 

Don Green- (814) 662-4309 

Melinda Gibson- day: (814) 662-2711; evening: (301) 895-3303 

Karin Miller- (301) 707-3432 

Enos Tice- (814) 662-4331 
Phoebe Wiley- (814) 662-4104 

             

Web address: www.springsmc.org 

Secretary: Wendy Brenneman 

Email: office@springsmc.org 

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 
 

Bulletin: All announcements are due Friday 8:00 a.m. 
 

Springs Mennonite Church is Handicap Accessible 

A restroom and elevator are available on the main floor. There is 

also a restroom located downstairs in the basement. There are also 

large print song books and hearing devices; please ask an usher for 

assistance with these items. 
 

Board of Elders: Don Green(Chair), Melinda Gibson, Karin Miller 

Enos Tice, Phoebe Wiley  

Congregational Chair: Terry Livengood 

 

 December 23, 2018 Totals 
 

S.S. ATTENDANCE                                 73 

W.S. ATTENDANCE          110 

OFFERING    $4,636.00 

 

 Volume 64, No.18 

       
                Upcoming Activities 
 
Jan 6-      Elders' Meeting 
 
Jan 7-      Worship Committee Meeting, 6:00 p.m. 
 
       Search Committee Meeting, 6:00 p.m. 
 
Jan 8-      Council Meeting, 7:00 p.m. 
 
Jan 20-   Allegheny Conference Offering 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Mennonite Disaster Service is looking for volunteers to go to 

Ponce, Puerto Rico, to help rebuild after Hurricane Maria. Weekly 

volunteers are needed January through March of 2019. The work 

may mostly be demolition and will definitely be hard labor. Skilled 

labor is always welcome. MDS offers up to $200 in flight 

reimbursement for anyone who serves for a week (5 consecutive 

work days) or more in Puerto Rico. Please complete a Volunteer 

Registration Form online at mds.mennonite.net/volunteer 

If you have any questions or need further information, please email 

eCommunications@mds.mennonite.net or call 717-735-3536 

 

Garrett United Methodist Church Choir and Friends presents 

"GOOD NEWS FROM HOME - A CHRISTMAS 

CELEBRATION" on Sunday, January 6, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at the 

Garrett United Methodist Church. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


